
You: very truly,
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CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OFTHE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL June 23rd, 1927.

Dear Sir Arthur:

You may be interested in 
reading the attached letter which appeared 
in the New York Times of the 12th instant.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G», 
Principal,
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.
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